
 

       

      

 

22 September 2020 

 

Dear Lesley 

 

Please find enclosed a copy of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs 
Committee Report on the Supplementary Legislative Consent Memorandum for the 
Fisheries Bill 2019-21. 

We would be grateful if you could respond in time for the Plenary debate on 29 September 
2020.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mike Hedges MS 
Chair of Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

Lesley Griffiths MS 
Minister for Environment, Energy and Rural Affairs 
 


